
TO: WUTC 
  
RE: Draft - Remote Control Locomotive Operations Rules 
  
GREAT!  Your staff has done an excellent job tackling a complex issue, with a proactive, not 
reactive regulation, and on a single sheet of paper. 
  
PLEASE adopt your staff's recommendations. 
  
  
Respectfully, 
Dale A. Jeremiah 
7106 230th St. SW 
Mountlake Terrace, WA 98043 


